
Zurich, 1 July 2022 

 
 

swissport.com   @swissportNews  Swissport 

MEDIA RELEASE 

CHRISTOPH MUELLER STEPS DOWN AS CHAIRMAN OF THE 
BOARD 

After 18 months in executive and non-executive roles, Christoph Mueller has 
informed the Board that he intends to step down as Chairman of the Board of 
Directors of Swissport International AG.  

Christoph Mueller, Chairman of the Board of Directors of Swissport International AG, has informed the Board 
that he intends to step down after 18 months in executive and non-executive functions. He will remain a 
shareholder and continues to be available as an independent advisor. Effective 1 July 2022, David Siegel, an 
aviation industry veteran and member of Swissport's Board of Directors since December 2020, will serve as 
interim Chairman of the Board until a permanent successor for Christoph Mueller has been appointed. 

Christoph Mueller joined the Board of Directors of Swissport in December 2020. At the peak of the COVID-19 
related crisis in global aviation – as the company was completing a comprehensive financial restructuring – the 
designated Chairman of the Board initially served as interim CEO and as interim CFO at the request of the new 
shareholders of Swissport – large US and UK investment funds. He set the strategic direction for Swissport and 
was instrumental in building a new, high-caliber management team around the globe. In his role as Chairman, he 
also established an effective, modern corporate governance structure with the necessary committees and their 
chairpersons. Christoph Mueller also served as Chairman of the Audit Committee and other subcommittees. 

"We would like to thank Christoph for his significant contributions to transforming Swissport into an effective 
and agile organization and for his stewardship over the past 18 months, both in executive and in non-executive 
roles," says David Siegel, member of the Board of Directors of Swissport International AG. "Although we knew 
that this step would come, as Christoph would like to focus again on his supervisory board positions at several 
airlines, we regret his departure. I wish Christoph only the best for his personal and professional future." 

Christoph Mueller joined Swissport in December 2020 as a member of the Board of Directors and its designated 
Chairman. He was interim Chief Executive Officer from 1 January 2021 until Warwick Brady, Swissport's current 
CEO, could assume his role on 1 May 2021, and was then appointed as Chairman of the Board. 

Christoph Mueller is a Non-Executive Director of WestJet Airlines Limited, Inmarsat and Cathay Pacific Airlines. 
He previously held senior executive positions in the aviation sector, including CEO of Sabena SA, Air Lingus plc, 
Malaysia Airlines Berhad and Brussels Airlines, and Chief Digital and Innovation officer at Emirates Airline. 
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In 2021, Swissport International AG provided best-in-class airport ground services for some 97 million airline passengers (pre-
COVID 2019: 265 million) and handled roughly 5.1 million tons of air freight (2019: 4.6 million) at over 100 air cargo centers 
worldwide. Several of its air cargo centers have been certified for pharmaceutical logistics by IATA’s CEIV Pharma and by the 
British MHRA. The world's leader in airport ground services and air cargo handling, with currently around 45,000 employees, 
was active at 285 airports in 45 countries on six continents at the end of 2021. 
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